St. Mary Campus
February 14, 2024

Included in this Week’s Packet
40 Days of Holy Moments to youngest

Parent Lunch Info!
St. Mary Campus will be hosting our annual parent lunch during the lunch hour on
v do Wednesday, February 21. You are invited to come in and have lunch with your
Lﬁ"“\'& student(s) in the Cafeteria/Community Room and Gymnasium.

To help manage the number of people, we will follow the schedule below using the
first letter of the student’s last name:

eAto K 11:30am - 12:00pm
elLtoZ 12:05pm - 12:35pm

Please note the following:
 Lunch will not be provided for parents. Please plan to bring your own lunch.
« Hot lunch will be available as normal for the students. Students not taking
hot lunch should plan to have a cold lunch or a lunch brought by their parents.
« Parents should enter the building using the lower narthex doors off of the parking lot
behind the school. Parents may park in the parking lot. When arriving or leaving,
please be extra cautious of any students outside for recess.

Forward Testing Dates

Students in grades 3 through 8 will be administered this year's Forward test during the morning
on the following dates:

March 19, 20 & 21 - Grades 4,6, 7 & 8

April 16, 17 & 18 - Grades 3,4,5 & 8

Families are asked to please minimize absence during the morning on these dates.

Box Tops & Ink Cartridges
THANK YOU for taking advantage of the January Bonus Box Tops! We collected over 315 Box
Tops in January!

Accepting these used/expired ink cartridges:
Brother, Canon, Dell, HP, IBM, Lexmark, Okidata, Samsung, Xerox

Please send ink cartridges to school in baggies or original box labeled with student's name &
class.

Each donation equals one entry into the monthly $10 gift card drawing!

Congrats to the Olivia Stover family for winning the January drawing!




